
Welcome 
The pastors and family of FAITH welcome you!  
We’re glad you will help form the community of worshippers at FAITH 
this morning. We believe the Bible is central to understanding God, 
ourselves and God's redemptive purpose in Jesus Christ and are 
joyfully committed to sharing the truth of God's word. 
 

Please use the cards in the pew racks to let us know if you are 
visiting, if you wish to be contacted or if you would like the FAITH 
family to pray for you.   
 

Children should be Checked In outside Benner Fellowship 
Hall to attend Faith Kids Worship. There is not a Children’s 
Message today. 
 

A church nursery is open in Room 302 and a nursing mother’s room is 
located in the front foyer.  
 

Church Security 
Outside doors are locked at 10:45 am. A security team member in 
the center front foyer will assist you in entering after that time.  
 

Discipleship & Prayer 
Sundays  
  9:30 am Study Groups for all ages 
10:30 am Morning Worship 
  6:30 pm Young Adults (dismissed today) 

Wednesdays 
7:00 pm Bible studies, Blitz Youth, Faith Kids, Music Rehearsals. 

Prayer  
Ladies Prayer Group, Tuesdays, 9:45 am, Room 201 
Men’s Prayer Group, Saturdays, 8:00 am, Library Annex 

Today’s Prayer Requests 
(Requests added after Wednesday will be displayed on screen.) 

Corey Clark Jeff Fisher Stan Hinton 
Sean Kotora Robin Voris 

Our Staff 
Jonathan W. Morgan, Pastor Mike Kotora, Worship & Music 
Jarod Massie, Faith Kids Aaron Green, Teens of Faith 
David Case, Adult Education Steve Snider, Treasurer 
Debbie Zenoby, Admin. Ass’t Carrie Clarke, FELA Director 
 

 
 
 

2610 West Fair Avenue, Lancaster Ohio 43130 
Church:  740-654-1711 or office@faithm.ch 
Daycare:  740-653-1358 or cclarke@faithm.ch 
Church Office Hours:  8 am – 4:30 pm Mon – Thu; 8 am – 12 pm Fri 
 

Happy Mother’s Day 
In Honor of All Moms, FAITH has donated $1,000 to 

Pregnancy Decision Health Centers to support their 
ministry of empowering individuals to make healthy life 
choices consistent with the God-given intrinsic value of 
every human life.  

 

Faith Activities 
Graduate Recognition Sunday, June 2 
We will recognize the achievements of our high school and 
college graduates during the Morning Worship service. 

Please pick up a profile form or complete one through the church 
website, Teen Ministries, and return it to Pastor Aaron. Contact 
Pastor Aaron with any questions, 740-415-7053.  
 

Thank You 
From Walt & Pam Brumfield:  Thank you for all the cards, prayer 
and phone calls through Walt’s recent surgery. Recovery went very 
well and we are sure that was because of your prayers and uplifting 
messages. We love the FAITH family. 
 

Missions & Serving 
Spare Change Offering, Today 
Faith Kids supports the Kunkle and Waggoner families serving in 
McAllen, Texas and Albania. Your spare change will help them fulfill 
their share in the ministries of these families.  
 

OCC Monthly Packing, This Tuesday, 5:00 pm 
Join us in Benner Auditorium to assemble 500 school kits, put 

notebook paper in folders, and rubber band soccer balls with 
pumps.  Sloppy Joes and chips will be available for those who come 
hungry! 
 

Church Extension Offering, Next Sunday 
Next Sunday, we will receive an offering to support the denomination’s 
church planting efforts. The number of churches in America is not 
keeping up with population growth which means there aren't enough 
entry points for the unsaved to find or be found by a community of 
believers. Research shows those who don't currently attend church 
are more willing to try a new church than visit an established one and  
more believers attending new churches invite unsaved friends than 
those from established churches. Special envelopes are in the foyers 
or mark your standard envelope, Church Extension. 
 
 
 

Faith Kids 
What We’re Teaching 
One Small Step - Series on The Early Church  

Astronaut Neil Armstrong once said landing on the 
moon was “one small step for man.” The biggest 
adventures start in such a simple way - especially when 

it comes to space! Asteroids, distant planets, and brand-new galaxies 
await us once we leave earth’s atmosphere. Being the first to explore 
such uncharted territory can be intimidating. In this series, we’ll take a 
look at the Book of Acts to learn from the first Christians. Through their 
stories of faith and bravery, kids will learn how to take the first step of 
believing in Jesus, the next step of praying for others, and an even 
bigger step of trusting the Holy Spirit makes us brave. But they won’t 
want to skip the last step of telling others about Jesus. 
 

End of School Year Bash 
Altitude Trampoline Park, Thu, May 23, 5:30-7:30 pm 

Let’s celebrate the end of the school year and JUMP into 
summer! This event is free for the first 50 kids and only $5 
for any who sign up after we reach that number. Register 
through Pastor Jarod so you can complete the necessary 

wavier form. We will meet at the Park (Heath, OH). Parents are 
welcome to stay and enjoy the fun! 
 

Kidz Kamp, June 3-6, students in 3rd-6th grades 
Camp Aldersgate, Carrollton, Ohio 
Register online now. Payment for camp should be to our church since 
we will be giving one payment to the denomination for our group. 
Contact Pastor Jarod with questions or to discuss financial assistance. 
Consider sponsoring a child for all or part of the cost. Forms are 
in the foyers or mark your offering envelope Kidz Kamp. Online, select 
Children Donation (do not select Children Event Payments). 
 

VBS, August 5-9, 6-8:30 pm 
 

Supplies List 
 

Borrow (For stage sets):  
Antique Typewriter   Small round wooden end table 
Antique / Vintage Desk Lamp  Hall Tree 
Vintage diner signs   Park bench 
Vintage telephone (table top)  Vintage / antique books 
Wooden Bookshelf 
*Please put your name on these so they can be returned. 
Use: 
Boxes - Medium - XL only - please no small boxes  
Brown paint  Black paint 
 

Amazon Registry: https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-
view/2SOMAU8Z3A4FP 

mailto:agreen@faithm.ch
http://www.cccuyouth.org/camps/wcd-kidz-camp
mailto:jarodmassie@faithm.ch
https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/2SOMAU8Z3A4FP
https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/2SOMAU8Z3A4FP


Welcome John & Priscilla Kunkle 
 

John & Priscilla began their 
service in 1999 with the 
Wings of Peace aviation 
ministry in Bolivia. John 
piloted the last Wings of 

Peace airplane from 2002 
until 2008 when the aviation 
program was discontinued. 

 

They returned to the United States with their family to pastor a small 
church in Laredo, Texas, on a temporary assignment with WGM. 
Living on the border, they saw a desperate need for teachers and 
workers at Taylor Christian School and Taylor Community Center in 
McAllen, Texas. They felt the Lord leading them to make the 
transition to McAllen when their time in Laredo ended in 2014. 
 

The Kunkles have served nine years in McAllen. Priscilla serves as 
the Area Team Leader for the global workers while John has been 
involved in facility maintenance. He headed up the recent Taylor 
Transformation Project for the Taylor Community Center completed 
in 2022. 
 

Returning to the Texas/Mexico Border Ministries this year, they will 
need the support of many to partner with them in the work. They 
plan to work again with the Taylor Community Center by serving the 
missionaries, the community, and the local churches through 
leadership training and discipleship for the expansion of God’s 
kingdom. 
 

John and Priscilla have four children, David, Jonathan (who serves 
with his wife Jera at Mt. Carmel High School near Jackson, 
Kentucky), Tianna, and Anthony. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Week’s Calendar 
Today  

8:30 am Worship Ensemble Rehearsal 

9:00 am Worship Choir Rehearsal 

9:30 am Study Groups 

10:30 am Morning Worship 
Faith Kids Worship 

Tuesday  

9:45 am Ladies Prayer Group 

5:00 pm OCC Packing 

Wednesday  

7:00 pm Bible Studies, Music Rehearsal, 
Blitz Teen Gathering, Faith Kids 

Saturday  

8:00 am Men’s Prayer Group 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CD Recordings available from the Duplication Room. 
Online options at faithm.ch 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://faithm.ch/

